
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 18th MARCH 2024 
 
 
End of Term Scavenger Hunt 
 
The scavenger hunt will run on Tuesday the 26th of March for S1-S3 Athol and S3 Birnam pupils, and 
Wednesday 27th for S2-S3 Birnam and S1-S3 Clunie pupils.  
 
Teams are made up of 4 people and the cost is £2 per person.  On the day the meeting point is in the courtyard 
by the reception at 1.25pm.  The group with the fastest time will win a prize.  Members of the SPLT will be 
going around signing people up prior to the day but people are still welcome to show up on the day.  
 

The Clunie and Birnam House Captains 
 

 



 

  



 
 

 
  



 

 
  



 
 

 


